

November 26, 1975

Mr. Bill Nittler 603 W. First McCook, NE 69001

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your November 24 letter announcing your reception of our test conducted this morning.

We are very happy to verify your logging of our transmission and express our appreciation for your detailed letter describing the reception.

KYME was very happy to participate with the radio clubs involved in arranging this schedule. As broadcasters we, too, find this an interesting endeavor and we can share some of the same satisfactions you enjoy.

Although we do not have a standard printed verification card, we are enclosing one of our KYME/CARDS carried by thousands of loyal listeners in the Boise area.

Yours sincerely,

KYME BROADCASTERS, INC.

Tom Hotchkiss

Vice President/General Manager

TH/rk Enc.